
This letter is on behalf of Ryan Iveson. I know Ryan as his Athletic Director as well as my
son’s idol. Ryan is a baseball player at Mater Dei and takes that role seriously. He represents
the school and his team with extraordinary integrity and pride. My son went to Mater Dei
youth baseball camp and Ryan took him under his wing. He made my son feel like he was a
part of the team and helped him get acclimated to his surroundings with so many new kids
in the camp. The care Ryan showed to my son, without knowing he was my son, was such a
gift. My son is now forever a Mater Dei baseball fan.

Having Ryan on a team means having a young man that supports his teammates and wants
everyone around him to succeed. Ryan will work hard and keep morale high. He’s a great
asset to the chemistry of a team. Please feel free to contact me if you would like any further
details.

Thank you,

Jessica Perry ‘01

Associate Athletic Director

Mater Dei High School


